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May 19, 1994 |
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Human Factors Assessment Branch
Marylee Slosson, Branch Chief

STATE washin9 ton, o c aosss-oooi
UNIVERSITY

Dear Ms. Slosson:

Enclosed are three copies of a new operator requalification
program we would like for you to review and approve for our
reactor. facility. This requalification program has been
reviewed and approved by our Reactor Safety Committee. We
understand that we are not allowed to implement this new
program until the NRC has approved it.
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Campus Box 8060
Pc:stelh iM.a If you have any questions concerning the requal program,
8327-m please feel free to call me at (208) 236-3637.

Sincerely,

'N- A4 7p.d.-

R. David Clovis
Reactor Supervisor
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